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I believe a pause on the DEQ ACT Rule is needed to give time for the technology 

and infrastructure required to support Class 7 and 8 Zero Emissions Vehicles to be 

put into place.  A transition without available alternatives could disrupt essential 

operations across many industries.  Oregon businesses need practical, cost-effective 

solutions before major regulatory changes take effect.  Thank you. 


